
- You are responsible for booking and purchasing your own travel to and from Phoenix 
- Please arrive on Sunday, February 2. We will host a tour welcome and dinner at 5:00 

pm at the hotel.  
- You can schedule your departure flight any time after 12:00 pm on Friday, February 

7.  
- There are two airports to choose from: Phoenix Sky Harbor (PHX) and Phoenix-Mesa 

Gateway (AZA). Phoenix Sky Harbor is the larger of the two airports and is more 
likely to have direct flights from Lincoln and Omaha. 

- You are responsible for coordinating your transfer from the airport to the hotel. We 
will be staying at the Hampton Inn and Suites in Gilbert, Arizona (3265 South Market 
Street, Gilbert, Arizona, 85297). 

o To get from the Phoenix Sky Harbor airport to the Hampton Inn and Suites in 
Gilbert, you can book a Lyft, Uber, Waymo, or similar rideshare service. 

o The Hampton Inn and Suites in Gilbert offers a shuttle service to and from 
the Phoenix-Mesa Gateway airport. If you fly into the Phoenix-Mesa Gateway 
airport and would like to use the hotel shuttle, you can call the hotel at 1-
480-534-1500.  

- For your return flight, the tour bus will drop you off at the Phoenix Sky Harbor airport 
in the morning on Friday, February 7. If you use the Phoenix-Mesa airport, you will be 
dropped off at the hotel after we drop others off at the Sky Harbor airport on 
February 7. 


